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Appointments to the Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board.

Staff: Department:

Sabrina Oliver, Director/Town Clerk Communications and Public Affairs

Amy Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk

Recommendation(s):

That the Council make appointments to the Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board for three
seats.

Council Goals:
☒ Create a Place for Everyone ☒ Develop Good Places,  New

Spaces

☒ Support  Community

Prosperity

☒ Nurture Our Community

☐ Facilitate Getting Around ☐ Grow Town  and Gown

Collaboration

Attachments:

· Advisory Board Recommendation(s)

· Ballot

· Applications

Note: Applications submitted prior to February 20, 2018 were completed before changes were made to
the application and may appear incomplete.
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File #: [19-0639], Version: 1

EMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Pamela Schultz, Chair, Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board

SUBJECT: Recommendation for Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board vacancies

DATE: June 4, 2019

RECOMMENDATION:  The Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board met on May 28, 2019 and by

a unanimous vote (8-0) made the following recommendations to the Town Council for consideration:

· Steve Bevington, Reappointment, Residential

· Stefan Klakovich, Reappointment, Residential

· Phil Post, Reappointment, Commercial Property Member

SPECIAL REQUEST(S):  None

BACKGROUND: Mr. Post, Mr. Klakovich, and Mr. Bevington - a professional engineer, an educator, and an
environmental restoration manager, respectively - are active Board members and are strong advocates for
the Town’s stormwater management program. Their experience and continuity as Board members are
valued assets to the Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board.

Note: Communications and Public Affairs notes that the Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board

reviewed the following applications: Steve Bevington, Stefan Klakovich, and Phil Post.  No additional

applications have been received between May 28, 2019 and June 19, 2019 for the Stormwater

Management Utility Advisory Board.
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